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Pianist . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Rose Friesen 
Song Leader . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Ken Letkeman 
Worship in singing 
Call to Worship . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Pete Peters 
Announcements & Offering 
Offertory . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Jody Friesen 
Worship in Singing 
Song . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Jessica, Clarissa & Rachel 
Scripture Reading  . . . 1 John 5:13-15, Romans 8:28 
Message :     “Success – Working  
                              Together”  . . . . . . . . . . . .Abe Block 
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Morning Worship Service  September 4, 2011 

Vision Statement 

We, at Glencross, as part of the body of Christ, are 

committed to obeying the commands God has set 

forth in His Word (the Bible) through: 

Worshipping God 

Evangelizing the unbeliever 

Discipling the believer 



  

Next Sunday: 
9:30 Sunday School  
10:40 Worship Service 

 

COMING UP:       

Beth Moore Simulcast, Saturday September 10th at Winkler 
EMM church. 9:00am - 4:00pm. This is a one day event which 
includes worship with Travis Cottrell and features great Bible 
teaching by Beth Moore -- all broadcast live from Texas right here 
to Southern Manitoba.  Tickets $20/person. Tickets can be 
purchased at the Winkler Bible Book Shop, Morden’s Heartland 
Bookshop, Winkler EMMC or by calling 204.331.4620 or e-
mailing: falkfam@mts.net 

LADIES FELLOWSHIP begins on September 20th, at 7:30pm. 
Please meet at church with your fellow sisters in Christ to 
laugh, be encouraged, to discover the theme for the year 
and deepen your walk with our Lord Jesus Christ. Women of all 
ages welcome! 

 
For the College and Career and other Blue Bomber fans: Athletes in 
Action presents and invites you to "Church Night at the Stadium!!" There are 
3 games to choose from. They encourage you to invite your non churched 
friends to come along with you. Your purchases help support Athletes in 
Action Ministries. For details and deadlines for ordering tickets check on the 
table in the foyer. 

All the mothers and daughters are invited to attend the Mother/ 
Daughter Retreat at Winkler Bible Camp on September 30th to 
October 1st! Come hear speaker Candace Wiebe, along with her 
daughters Tanisha and Ally, and strengthen your relationship with 
each other and God! The weekend will also include delicious food 
at the Court of the Merry Maidens, various exciting activities, and 
praise and worship! Cost for a mother and one daughter is $90, 
with an additional $30 per daughter after that. For more 
information, or to register, call 325-9519 or visit our website 
www.winklerbiblecamp.com 



The Glencross Church website is online! Check out 
www.glencrosschurch.com for Sermons, bulletins and more. 
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The MCC RELIEF AUCTION SALE is on September 10th, 
2011 at the Morris Stampede Grounds. 

TAKE NOTE:        

Winkler Bible Camp is looking for a weekend host 
family for an MCC exchange student. He will be 
volunteering at camp from September to July 
through MCC’s International Volunteer Exchange 
Program. This host family would be the weekend 
off site connection that would help give this young 
man more of an international experience and a 
consistent home church connection. If you are 
interested please call WBC @ 325-9519. 

Attention all Camp Workers and Bible School/College 
Students, there are bursary forms available on the Ladies 
Fellowship bulletin board in the foyer. Please fill one out and 
hand it into mailbox # 72, or contact Melissa Klassen with any 
questions. 
 
PEACE SUNDAY, Let’s join together with the global Church in 
a special day of prayer for peace on September 25th, 2011.  

Xchange 2011, Saturday September 17th, 2011 in Winnipeg. 
Free large group sessions and mini workshops to provide training 
opportunity for leaders, pastors and team leaders in your 
congregation.  See bulletin board in the foyer for more details or call 
204.253.7929 GoMission Home office for more information. 

 

Congratulations to Abe & Priscilla Friesen on the birth of 
their daughter, Temperance May on August 31st. She was 8lbs. 8 oz. 

  



 

Praise & Prayer 
 
►Praise God for He is Holy. 
►Praise God for his cleansing power and forgiveness. 
►Continue to pray for John & Susan Hiebert. 
►Please prayer for Carl Zacharias.  Earlier this year, Carl 
did a presentation in our adult S.S. class of his ministry on 
CFAM radio, a Low German program on Thursday nights. 
Since then he has been diagnosed with having Multiple 
Myeloma, a type of cancer that causes bones to become 
fractured. It appears to be a treatable but not a curable type of 
cancer. He and his family are taking this "one day at a 
time" as to what the Lord's direction is in this. 
►It’s September and “back to school” for many students and 
teachers. Pray for teachers and staff in both public and 
private schools. They have an extremely important task of 
teaching our children! Encouragement from parents and the 
community can make a huge difference in the life of the 
school. 
►We remember those affected by devastating flooding in 
these past weeks:  residents of the East Coast of the United 
States and Canada reeling from Hurricane Irene and 500 
Christian families in need of food aid after rivers flooded in 
Kasur, Pakistan.  Pray Psalm 69:1-2, 13-18 for those who 
have lost loved ones, homes, and economic security. 
►Continue to pray for our Pastor search committee as well as 
God’s guidance and vision for the future of Glencross Church 
to be revealed to us. 

 
 
 
For Bulletin Announcements this week – please call Jenn Klassen at 822-3418 or 
email: jennmatt@sdnet.ca by Thursday, 8:00 p.m. Thank You. 

          
 

 



VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: 
  

Ladies of the M.C.C. relief sale on September 10th are asking 
for volunteers to please bake 35 – 9” well baked fruit pies 
(not mixed fruit) for the sale. They are also asking for food for 
the bake sale such as bread, buns, cakes, cookies, jam and 
jellies. Put all baking into good new plastic bags, close with a 
twist tie and label, including the list of ingredients. (Please do 
not use saran wrap.) The prices will be put on by the MCC 
ladies. You can drop off your pies and baked goods on 
Friday Sept. 9th between 5 and 8pm at George & Helen 
Klassen’s, 309 11th St. Morden. Ph 822-9339. 

 




